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November 2nd. 1916.

Dear Bishop Anderson,

I have your Lordship's communication of the

30th. ultimo and in view of the circumstances, I shall

refund you the cost of the transportation of George

Linklater from Cochrane to Winnipeg, where he is to

attend St. John's College. A cheque will go forward

in the course of a day or two.

yours sincerely.

Deputy Superintendent General.

Rt. Rev. John G. Anderson,

Bisshop of Moosonea,

Bishopthorpe.

Cochrane. Ont.
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